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Expression of Gratitude to Staff​
The Board of Management wishes to extend its heartfelt gratitude to the entire school staff 

for their continued dedication, professionalism, and hard work. In particular, the Board 

appreciates the significant efforts of staff in taking on additional responsibilities over the 

past several weeks to ensure the smooth running of the school. Everyones flexibility, 

teamwork, and commitment during this time is deeply valued and recognised. 

Acknowledgement of Support from Parents and Guardians​
The Board recognises and values the tremendous support provided by parents and 

guardians. Your contributions, including your time, financial assistance, and active 

engagement in school initiatives, play a vital role in enriching the school community and 

enhancing the educational experiences of our pupils. 

Acceptance into the Nurture School Project​
We are pleased to announce that North Bay ETNS has been officially accepted into the 

Nurture School Project. This significant achievement reflects the school's commitment to 

promoting emotional well-being, inclusion, and resilience among pupils. The Board looks 

forward to the opportunities this project will bring in further supporting our pupils and 

strengthening the school community. 
 


